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Brethren,                     January 6, 2020 
 

  Greetings in the precious name of our risen Lord and Saviour, Jesus Christ. We pray that this finds you 
faithful in the work of the gospel in the place where God has put you.  
 
 We couldn’t be more excited to look back on the year 2020 and see the Lord’s hand and provision 
throughout this year of such uncertainty. Back in March, when we began to see everything shut down and 
meetings began to be cancelled, we began to wonder how this would affect us being able to depart for PNG, and 
we even worried if it would be possible to see our support raised in these times. But, God has once again 
proven that no matter what the circumstance may be, our best course is to simply trust Him. We can honestly 
say that, due to the Lord’s goodness, we have had a most wonderful year in 2020!! 
 
 This last month, we were blessed to travel to Tennessee, North Carolina, and Virginia to 
meet with 5 different churches. We have received news of 6 new supporting churches and we 
can excitedly report that we have 99% of our needed support committed!!  
 
 We are still waiting and praying for our visas to be returned to us approved from the PNG 
government, and we ask that you continue with us in praying for this as well. As soon as we receive 
our approved visas, we can book our tickets to depart to the mission field. We are excited and anxious to get to 
the field and get busy in the work God has called us to do!!  

We have recently been informed that a house in Mt Hagen has come available for our family to rent and 
it seems to be a great size and price for our family and budget. We have talked to the owner and have asked 
some dear missionary friends of ours, Eric and Andraea Fair, to look at the place for us. There are a few repairs 
that still need to be done, and we have not made any arrangements to live there yet, but it looks as if the Lord 
may be working this out for us before we even arrive. Please pray that the Lord will give us wisdom and 
help us discern if this place is where we should live upon arrival in PNG. We thank God for the Fair 
family in PNG who have provided us with much insight as to what is involved in renting a house in PNG and 
the cost associated with such a task.  

 
I cannot express how excited we are to finally be in the very final stages of our Deputation journey, and 

to be able to start the packing and preparation process for our departure!! We were blessed to be able to sell 
our camper, and since it was a family member who purchased it, we will able to live in it until we leave for 
PNG.  This week we also put our vehicle up for sale, and trust the Lord will handle this detail for us as well in 
the days to come.  

 
Please pray for us this month as we try to get all of our final tasks done to be able to 

depart(dentist appointments, doctor appointments, packing, etc) and also work to visit some 
churches in Mississippi, Florida, Ohio, Pennsylvania, and Virginia.  
 

“Now I beseech you, brethren, for the Lord Jesus Christ's sake, and for the love of the Spirit, that ye strive 
together with me in your prayers to God for me;” 

~~Romans 15:30~~ 
 

 To God Be the Glory,  
         Kenneth Seremak and Family 
 

 
 

 

 

CONTACT INFO: 
(843) 441-7789 

2227 Plantation Dr 
Beaufort, SC, 29902 

kennethseremak@gmail.com 

HOME CHURCH: 
Calvary Baptist Church 
256 Old Savannah Hwy 

Beaufort, SC 29906 
(843) 525-6426 

SEND SUPPORT TO: 
Word for the World 

P.O. Box 849 
Rossville, GA 30741 

(706) 866-8826 


